
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

March 15, 2023 

FFA STATE CONVENTION 

Students in the Pleasant Hill FFA chapter will be competing at the FFA state convention in a 
variety of different competitions, serving on committees, as well as running for state officer 
positions.  Good luck PHHS FFA! 
GO BILLIES!! 

Come join us today during high school lunch in the student center to celebrate senior Kiley 
Campos as she signs her letter of intent to play softball and continue her education at 
George Fox University. 
Congratulations to our most improved HS students for February:  Freshman Rene Beltran-
Lopez, Sophomore Connor Raman, Junior Taylor Seimears, and Senior Morgan Perkins. 
Congratulations to our February HS students of the month:  Freshman Jordyn Hightower, 
Sophomore Owen Laird, Junior Savannah White, and Senior Lorena Albright. 
RETURNING STUDENT REGISTRATION 

Registration is now open for all returning students.  Please go to our website, complete 
returning student registration, and review your student’s course requests for the 2023-24 
school year. 
PROM COMMITTEE MEETING FRIDAY 

There will be a prom committee meeting on Friday during lunch in room 17.  Any committee 
members that can make it, please come. 
SENIOR HOMESTEADER PHOTO FRIDAY 

For all seniors who have attended Pleasant Hill since 1st grade, please meet in the 
courtyard during break on Friday for a group picture. 
BILLIES ATHLETICS 

Today, softball and baseball play their first games of the season.  Both teams are playing 
against Springfield at 5pm.  Softball will play at Springfield HS and baseball will play at 
Hamlin MS.  Bus departs at 3:30pm. 
Friday’s softball home game against Santiam Christian will be an OSAA endowment 
game.  This means there will be a spectator gate fee.  Adults and Seniors $6/Students 
$4.  Game time is 4:30. 



LOST AND FOUND 

All lost and found items have been placed outside, under the Welcome Students 
sign.  Please claim your belongings before they are donated on Friday. 
CAREER EXPLORATION OPPORTUNITIES 

High school students, there are a lot of career activities happening this spring. 
Connected Lane County paid summer internships.  Applications are due March 
30th.  Complete application with this link:  https://go.connectedlane.org/internships 

April 7 – Career fair at the high school Apprenticeship/Hands-on/Hiring Career Fair 8:30. 
April 19 – Connected Lane County Hiring Fair for seniors.  Register with this 
link:  https://go.connectedlane.org/hf23 

April 28 – LCC Hands-on Career Day 

May 9 – Lane County High Schools – Civil Construction Career Experience at Knife River 

May 19 – LCC Trades Expo 

May 19 – Women in Trades 

All of these career events have hands-on activities.  Space is limited, so sign up soon with 
Mrs. Duval in room S6. 
YOUTH TRADES ACADEMY 

For juniors and seniors who are thinking about the trades for a career, the Youth Trades 
Academy is accepting applications.  This program is designed to give a basic introduction to 
technical and professional skills needed to be successful in an apprenticeship or pursue 
employment in the building trades.  Successful applicants will be placed with a highly 
qualified journeyman instructor for a six-week training experience who represent the 
Sheetmetal, Carpentry, and Electrical Trades.  Application deadline is Friday, March 13th at 
5pm.  See Mrs. Duval in Room S6 for more information. 
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